
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
OF THE 

ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY COMMISSION 
OF THE CITY OF LA MESA, CALIFORNIA 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular meeting of the Environmental 
Sustainability Commission of the City of La Mesa, California, to be held Tuesday, January 
22, 2019 at 6:00 p.m., there being a conflict of schedule, the undersigned Purchasing 
Officer of the City of La Mesa thereupon declared said meeting cancelled.  The next 
Regular meeting will be held on Monday, February 18, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the City 
Manager’s Conference Room located at 8130 Allison Avenue, La Mesa, CA 91942. 

 
 

Dated:  December 19, 2018 
  
 
 /s/ Scott Munzenmaier  

Scott Munzenmaier 
Purchasing Officer 

 
 
 
 


